
From: pwdirector@uctx.gov
To: ccox6@wm.com; citymanager@uctx.gov; DSDirector@uctx.gov
Cc: mflores2@wm.com; jmunoz9@wm.com
Subject: RE: Revised alley pickup attached
Date: Monday, August 2, 2021 3:44:10 PM

Thank you Chris.

Randy Luensmann
Director of Public Works
City of Universal City
Ph: 210-658-5364

From: Cox, Christopher <ccox6@wm.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 2, 2021 3:34 PM
To: publicworksdirector <pwdirector@uctx.gov>; Kim Turner CtMgr <citymanager@uctx.gov>;
Michael Cassata <DSDirector@uctx.gov>
Cc: Flores Jr, Mike <mflores2@wm.com>; Munoz, John <jmunoz9@wm.com>
Subject: RE: Revised alley pickup attached

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon all,

Please see the revised alley pickup maps. Cibolo Trail has been removed, however you will still see
three pages – we included a zoomed out view first including the two neighborhoods on one image.

Christopher M. Cox
Manager, Public Sector Solutions
ccox6@wm.com

Waste Management
1777 NE Loop 410, Ste 1001
San Antonio, TX  78217
210 772 6074

From: publicworksdirector <pwdirector@uctx.gov> 
Sent: Monday, August 2, 2021 12:54 PM
To: Cox, Christopher <ccox6@wm.com>
Cc: Kim Turner CtMgr <citymanager@uctx.gov>; Michael Cassata <DSDirector@uctx.gov>
Subject: Revised alley pickup attached



Chris, please see attached revisions to the alley pickup. Also, Remove the alley pickup for Cibolo
Trail.

Thanks,

Randy Luensmann
Director of Public Works
City of Universal City
Ph: 210-658-5364

Recycling is a good thing. Please recycle any printed emails.


